Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

Local Law #2 of 2024-Portable Storage Units

June 10, 2024

The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:45 p.m. Present were Trustee
Donald Daoust, Trustee Rodney Levine, and Trustee Deidre Meier. Trustee Katlyn Irwin was
absent.

Mayor Evans stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow for public comment on
Local Law #2 of 2024. This local law is to establish rules and regulations in the Village Code in
relation to portable storage units.

Trustee Katlyn Irwin arrived at 6:49 p.m.

Mayor Evans stated that Trustee Daoust suggested that the phrase, “...or certificate of
compliance...” be added to the last sentence of Section 155—34, Section B. With this change,
the sentence now reads, “Upon completion of such work, the Portable Storage Unit must be
removed within 10 days following the issuance of a certificate of occupancy, or certificate of
compliance, for such work.”

The Board agreed to make this change to Section 155-34(B) of Local Law #2 of 2024.

No public comments were offered.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Meier and seconded by Trustee
Levine. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Irwin voted yes. Trustee Levine voted yes. Trustee

Meier voted yes. The motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Nikki Bereznak
Clerk



